
Lozier Corporation – Statement on the Distribution of Safety Data Sheets (SDS) 

to Customers 

Lozier Corporation occasionally receives requests from customers to provide 

copies of Safety Data Sheets (SDS) related to our finished product.  These requests 

include raw materials used to manufacture our products and coatings used to 

finish our products. 

Upon review of the requirements of 29 CFR 1910.1200, Lozier Corporation has 
determined that all products sold are considered “articles” as defined under the 
standard and do not require distribution of a Safety Data Sheet (SDS) to the end 
user.   

For any questions regarding this statement, please contact the Lozier Corporation 
Safety and Environmental Department at 1-800-228-9882. 


